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Consultation ends 19th June
Only 9 days left to submit your objections

If you havent already done so please submit your objection

Submit your objection here

We have reached 2,475 online objection

Give yourselves a pat on the back this in itself is a great achievement but we still have a

long way to go to reach our target. There are just 9 days remaining until the end of our

consultation period on the Hammonds Farm project. Your input and feedback are

incredibly valuable to us, and we want to ensure that every voice is heard.

We have noticed that some of you have signed up for our newsletter but have not yet

submitted your objection. We strongly encourage you to share your thoughts and

concerns before the consultation closes on 19th June at 4pm. Your contributions are

essential in shaping the final decisions and outcomes.

Please take this opportunity to submit your feedback by visiting

www.notohammondsfarm.co.uk/submission-form. Additionally, we urge you to share this

message with all your friends and family. Remember they dont have to live in the area or

be connected in any way. Every objection counts, and widespread participation

demonstrates the community's stance on this issue.

No matter what Chelmsford City Council say about the number of objections—whether

10,000 objections is a trigger number or not, we believe it is—this figure is nonetheless

significant. It shows the weight of our collective protest and underscores the community's

strong feelings about the project.

Thank you for your participation and support!
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